
 

Groton Public Schools 
Mentoring Program 

Helping Groton’s Children…One Student at a time 
 

New MENTOR Training 
Wednesday, September 25, 2019 

5:00 PM 
 

West Side STEM Magnet Middle School 

Room 2 

250 Brandegee Avenue 

Groton, CT 06340 

The Power of An Hour!  The Groton Public Schools Mentoring Program is looking for people 

who would be interested in volunteering as a mentor and making a difference in a child's life. 

Mentors spend one hour a week, each week, with a student, at school during school hours, 

developing a trusting friendship. Mentors are role-models, encouragers, and listeners for the 

students. The next training for New Mentors is Wednesday, September 25, 2019 @ 5:00 PM 

(dinner included) at West Side STEM Magnet Middle School Room 2. 

If you or someone you know is interested in having a positive influence on a student, and to begin 

the application process, RSVP to our Groton Public School’s District Mentor Coordinator– 

Sharon A. Schick 860-514-2977 or schicksa@sbcglobal.net . You may also contact a Mentor 

Steering Committee Representative at any of the Groton Public Schools. 

 

                  The Power of an Hour 
                School Based Mentoring: 

One hour a week, each week, 

during the school year.  

Elementary, Middle, and  

High School. 

 

 

 

Come Join the FUN! 

VOLUNTEER! 

Be A MENTOR! 

A Rewarding and Enriching Experience 

mailto:schicksa@sbcglobal.net

